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Temporary Closure of Foot Care Clinic 
 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake –31, Tsothorkó:wa/ January 2025) Tehsakotitsén:tha 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) would like to notify 
the community that the Foot Care Clinic will be temporarily out 
of service. All requests for service will be put on a waitlist until 
the Foot Care Clinic resumes. 
 
Foot Care is a specialized service that requires advanced training 
for staff. With long-term longevity in mind, nursing staff are 
currently being trained to run the service and ensure it continues 
long into the future. The Foot Care Clinic will resume once our 
staff complete their training. 
 
Please note, KMHC wishes to invite the community to visit our 
Facebook page and website for all updates on Foot Care Clinic 
services. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Simona Rosenfield, Communications & Public Relations Officer 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
450-638-3930 ext. 2286 or simona.rosenfield.kahnawake@ssss.gouv.qc.ca  
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